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Trinity Helping Hands would like to thank you for all the Mother’s Day 
Remembrances that were submitted. We will now be doing an insert in the 
bulletin on Father’s Day. We will be providing forms for you to complete in order 
to include those special men in your life, either in memory of or in honor of. 
These could be your husband, father, grandfather, uncle, brother or just 
someone who has helped fill this special role in your life. We will be asking for a 
donation to include your special man/men in the special insert. This is a simple 

way to say thank you to those special men in your life and at the same time help to increase the 
general account of Trinity Presbyterian Church. The forms and an envelope will be available on the 
table in the hall and Nicole will include the form in an email for those of you not able to make it to 
church. All forms will need to be submitted and received by Sunday, June 4th . This is necessary so 
that the insert can be typed up and added to the Father’s Day Bulletin on Sunday, June 18. If you 
have any questions, please contact Karin Thompson at 570-332-5319. Please make your check 
payable to Trinity Presbyterian Church.  
 
NOW ACCEPTING JEWELRY - Hear Ye!  Hear Ye!  Your help is greatly 
needed.  The rummage sale is June 9 and 10 and jewelry is coming in very 
slowly.  Our jewelry counter is very popular and people flock to the jewelry as 
soon as the doors open.  Everyone has jewelry they no longer wear.  Please go 
through your jewelry and give your cast-offs to Allyson Lord as soon as 
possible.  Thank you.   
 

“Lemonade on the Lawn” has returned! This is a great time to catch up with 
friends and share some yummy treats. If you; you and your family/friends or 
church group would like to host a Sunday reception please sign up on the poster 
in the hall. You provide the homemade or store-bought goodies and the 
beverage. Paper goods will be available for you to use or you can provide your 
own. Please take all left overs home with you. Do not assume that half jug of tea 
will be used by someone. It won’t. Please take it home with you. Any questions, 
see Kathy Stevens. Thank you to Karin Thompson for hosting today’s Lemonade 

on the Lawn. 

June 11, 2023 Special Reception 

June 18, 2023 Fleschut Family 

 
 
Request for Liturgists - We need liturgists. If you are interested in serving as a 
Liturgist, please check the poster on the bulletin board in the hallway and select a 
date. Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant, will send you your material prior to 
the date you are scheduled to be the Liturgist. Thank you, Art Peoples, Clerk of 
Session 

 
Meals on Wheels ~ If you would like to volunteer for Meals on Wheels on any open dates, please call 
Meryl Davis @ (570) 310-1556.  

June 4, 2023 Josh Coy 

June 11, 2023 Sherri Newell 

June 1, 2023 Windsor & Meryl 

June 15, 2023 Walt & Susan Yeager 

June 29, 2023 Rich & Drena Gorgone 
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Annual Church Rummage Sale - June 9th and 10th 

The rummage sale committee at Trinity has set Friday, June 9 and Saturday, 
June 10 for our annual gigantic rummage sale in the fellowship hall and 
parking lot at the church.  Residents of the Back Mountain and surrounding 
areas eagerly look forward to our event every year, and we are pleased to be 
able to bring it to our loyal customers.  

The sale will take place from 9:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m. on Friday, June 9, and from 9:00 a.m. to noon on 
Saturday, June 10.  Saturday will be bag day: all you can stuff into a large brown grocery bag for only 
$2.  Please join us as we bring to the public this much-anticipated annual bargain hunting event.   

Your help is needed for the sale, so please sign up on the charts in the hallway when they are 
posted in May .  There are many jobs to do, and we would appreciate everyone's help.  We would 
also appreciate your donations of clothing, household goods, jewelry, etc.  Thank you in advance for 
helping us make this a successful fundraiser.  All proceeds will benefit the general operating budget 
of the church. 

Mission/Outreach Mtg. at the church.  It is scheduled for June 19,2023 at 7:00 p.m. 
Items requested during the month of May are small water bottles or cups.   

 
The Outreach Committee‘s good Samaritan Christmas project donation item for the 
month of June is small stuffed animals. Perhaps the size of beanie babies as they need to be packed 
in a shoebox. Please do not forget we will also be shipping who may not necessarily like a pink plush 
kitty cat. Thank you for your willingness to donate to this project. 

 
EARLY NOTICE!!! If possible, please set Saturday, July 22nd aside on your 
calendar. The Thompsons will be hosting a light luncheon Open House from 11:00 
until 2:00. We hope to see YOU at our home. More information will follow closer to 
the date. Murray & Karin 

 

On Saturday June 10th @ 830 a.m. Lum’s Fernbrook there will be 
a meeting. All men are invited and encouraged to attend. 

 
Flower Chart -There is a flower chart sign-up sheet in hallway for anyone wishing to 
honor a loved one. The cost of flowers is $50 per week so please plan accordingly. 
 

 
J & J Deli 

3101 Memorial Highway 
Dallas, PA 18612 

570-675-6139 

TRINITY PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 
HOAGIE SALE 

J&J Deli is offering any 8” Sub UP TO $8.00. 
For each hoagie sold, J&J Deli will return $2.00 

to Trinity Presbyterian Church.  
Hoagie coupons do not expire and are redeemable at J & J Deli. Please 

see any member of the Helping Hands Committee to purchase your 
tickets. 
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Subscribe to our Email list for updates - Be sure to be in the know about all 
that is happening at Trinity Presbyterian Church by joining our email list.  Use the 
QR code next to this announcement to join (take a photo of it with a smartphone 
and the webpage will open) or go to http://www.dallastpc.org/join-our-email-list. 
 
 
 
Trinity Presbyterian Church Building Use Calendar - The Session is requesting everyone who wishes 
to use the facilities at Trinity to schedule their events with Nicole Fleschut, Administrative Assistant. 
By phone:  570-675-3131 Or by email:  trinitypress@frontiernet.net. This will ensure that everyone 
has an opportunity to use the building for approved activities, and we won’t have double bookings. 
Thank you for your support. Art Peoples, Clerk of Session. 
 

Announcements need to be either emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net by Tuesday 
morning at 10 am or written on one of the forms found on the bulletin board and 
deposited in the office. Newsletter articles need to be submitted to the church office by 
June 22nd. They need to be emailed to trinitypress@frontiernet.net along with any 
images.  
 

 
 
 
PRAYER CONCERNS  
 
Members of Trinity: 
Chuck Borland                            Rich Burkhardt                            Mary & Walter Chappell                
Meryl Davis                                 Neil & Mary Morrison                  Tom Pickett                                   
Jim Snyder                                  Doug Stevens                             Nancy Williams                             
Phil & Leona Walter                    Shirley Wolfkeil                               
 
Friends of Trinity: 
Erika Dixon – Seizure 16-year-old great niece of Rev. Murray & Karin 
Cameron Faux – Heart issues- 17-year-old friend of Ella Fleschut 
Sandy Goodwin – Dr. Curt Goodwin’s sister 
Carol Gumienny- Stroke- eyes & balance- Nancy Thomas’s sister 
Wren Hopper – Murray & Karin’s 8-month-old great-great niece. She’s blind and has many other serious 
health problems. 
Barbara Jones – Betty Handley’s sister  
Bill Morrison – poor health – Neil’s brother 
Amy Wert – paralyzed from accident – daughter of Janie Millers co-worker 
Jeanette Yatsko - Concussion 
Richard Zim – Allyson Lord’s brother-in-law 
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